
Greenwood Ave. aterline Replacement Project  

     Construction Notification 
           Well Improvements 

             

Well Drilling Project 
September 27, 2019 

 
Dear Property Owners/Residents: 

South Montebello Irrigation District will begin the construction of drilling a new well at 
our main office location located at 437 Bluff Road next month.  

 

The construction of this water well will contribute towards the District’s plan of replacing 
infrastructure that has reached its optimal or expected service life in conjunction with 
the continuous effort to offer the best possible water quality and service to our 
customers. 

If you have any questions regarding your water or the project, please contact our 
Districts Project Engineer Jordan Betancourt at (323) 721-4735. 

Thank you, 

 
 
South Montebello Irrigation District  

This phase of the project is expected to be 
completed by the end of December 2019, 
barring any unforeseen problems and/or 
weather conditions.  

During this period heavy equipment will be 
moving in and out of the work site. Due to the 
nature of the project, some 24 hour per day 
work will occur. Large sound walls will be 
installed around the project site to decrease 
the amount of noise. 

We have taken all precautions to reduce the 
noise and dust caused by the construction 
activities in compliance with city regulations. 
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